
PUBLIC NOTICE
Application for a Special 

Use/Variance Permit has been 
received by the Ida Grove Board 
of Adjustment for the purpose of 
constructing an addition onto the 
hospital emergency department 
at the property located at 701 E. 
Second Street, Ida Grove, Iowa. 

Notice is hereby given that a 
meeting will be held by the Ida 
Grove Board of Adjustment at 5:30 
p.m. on Tuesday, April 25 at City 
Hall, temporarily located at the IG 
Rec Center, 311 Barnes Street.

Published in Ida County Courier 
on Wednesday, April 19, 2023
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